
Stay & Play and Toddler 

Can we please thank everyone 

who attends and supports our 

sessions on Tuesday afternoons.  

We are so pleased to see the 

numbers increasing. 

Fidget Spinners 

We are having lots of problems in 

school as a result of children 

disagreeing over fidget spinners.  

As a result of this we have 

decided, as many other schools 

have, that it is in the best 

interest of our children if they 

do not bring them in to school.  

Anyone bringing them in can 

expect them to be confiscated.  
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This Week’s Top Table 
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